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10 November 2023 

Dear Families 

The Young Professionals – Law Event 

Do you have an interest in studying law at university or are you considering a solicitor 
apprenticeship? Or perhaps you’re looking for a training contract or summer internship? If so, then 
you will not want to miss this event! 

The Young Professionals are excited to invite you to our incredible Virtual Insight Evening with The 
University of Law on Thursday 16th November, from 5pm – 6:30pm, where top law professionals 
will be sharing their experience of careers in the legal industry, as well as sharing their key tips on 
our panel discussion to give you a real insight into their world of work. 

The breadth of industry knowledge and insight that will be shared throughout the evening will 
provide you with real clarity to help you decide on your future career path. There will also be Q&A 
opportunities throughout the evening so you can ask any burning questions you have, or simply find 
out more about the industry from the most experienced law professionals! 

So, are you looking to take your first step into the legal industry? If so, sign up to this fantastic event 
with The University of Law using the link below to secure your spot! 

Application Link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ULawInsightEvent  

If you have any questions, please get in touch and we hope to see you there! Do not forget to add 
this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part m.mylrea@stowhigh.com  

Kind regards 

Melenie Mylrea 
Futures Coordinator 
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